
Women’s Club at UCF, Inc. 
Annual Spring Meeting - Virtual via Zoom 

 April 19, 2021 from 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm 
 

WELCOME: 
 
President Kathy Littlefield extended a warm welcome to participants and special guests.  
There were 75 participants including Women’s Club members and family members of the 
Hall of Fame inductees. 

 
PROGRAM: 

 
Due to pandemic restrictions, this program was conducted via Zoom and consisted of 
the following agenda: 
 

 Welcome and Opening Comments 

 Door Prize Drawings 

 Officers Report 

 Hall of Fame Induction (see notes below). 

 Member Artist Presentations 
o Tablescapes by Roberta Shoopman and Karen Gisel 
o Porcelain Art by Carol Pickler 
o Japanese Embroidery by Karen Plater 
o Digital Photo Art by Margie Sloane 

 Election of 2021-2022 Officers 

 Passing the Gavel – Current President to Newly Elected President 

 Closing Musical Entertainment 
o Becky Lee – Mozart’s Turkish March 

 
Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony 
 
Linda Hennig provided an introduction to the Women’s Club at UCF Hall of Fame which 
was created to honor the individuals most responsible for the success and endurance or 
our organization.  A committee was formed in November consisting of Kathy Littlefield, 
Kathleen Hagerty, Teresa Riedel, Linda Hennig and Zalpha Hashem to develop the 
selection criteria and final selections for the inaugural class of honorees.  This committee 
presented the inductees during the meeting.  This list is below in alphabetic order: 

 
 

Ali Armstrong* Judy Kuhn 

Marian Bolte* Maggie LeClair 

Bette Boston Sarah Magann* 

Mary Ann Cottrell* Frances Millican* 

Janice Fisher Ruth Jean Ostle* 

Jane Fuller Dell Shadgett  

*posthumous inductee 
 

  



BUSINESS MEETING: 
 
OFFICERS REPORT:  The following Officers Report was read by current Vice President, 
Linda Hennig indicating accomplishments for the 2020-2021 term. 
 
Vice President, Membership Report – At this time, we have a total membership of 185.  
This includes 10 new members who joined during the 2020-2021 term. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – During the 2020-2021 term, we donated $2,440 to the UCF 
Foundation Scholarship Fund.  The membership along with a club donation contributed 
$5,125 to the UCF Student Emergency Covid Relief Fund.  The current balances in our 
bank accounts are $5,058 in our savings account and $17,948 in our checking account. 
 
Secretary’s Report – During this term, we updated our branding and created new 
brochures along with new stationary, business cards and postcards.  The business cards 
are available to all members to distribute to friends and associates in recruiting new 
members.  Additionally, all member and board meeting minutes have been posted on the 
website for review by members 
 
ELECTION OF NEW OFFICERS: The slate of officers for 2021-2022 was presented by 
Kathy Weise, Past President: 
 

President:  Suzanne Chapman 
Vice President: Karen Manglardi  
Treasurer:  Cathy Davis 
Secretary:  Zalpha Hashem 

 

The motion was made to accept the slate by acclamation. The members voted 
unanimously to accept each nominee. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
Newly elected president Sue Chapman thanked the membership for their support and 
encouraged    members to plan on meeting live and in person for the club’s 2021 Fall 
Luncheon, if safe to do so at that time. The meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Karen Manglardi, Secretary 

Approved:  April 23, 2021 

 


